
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (Emergency Response and Removal Branch ) will begin
an assessment today, June 27, 2007, at a number of homes in Wescott Plantation. On June 15, 2007,
the S. C. Department of Health and Environmental Control (SCDHEC) requested EPA perform an
assessment to determine the presence and level of methane gas in homes in the area. EPA will conduct
air monitoring using instruments that provide real-time data. EPA is coordinating its efforts with the
SCDHEC, the City of North Charleston, the local fire department and Wescott Plantation residents.
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If you have questions or comments about the assessment,
please contact us at the numbers listed below:

U.S. EPA, 61 Forsyth St., Atlanta, GA 30303

Leo Francendese, On-Scene Coordinator
(404) 562-8772
(800) 564-7577
francendese.leo@epa.gov

Sherryl Carbonaro, Community Involvement Coordinator
(404) 562-8611
(800) 564-7577
carbonaro.sherryl@epa.gov

SCDHEC, 1362 McMillan Ave., Suite 300, Charleston, SC 29405

Terry Yarborough, Emergency Response Coordinator
(843) 953-0150
yarborwt@dhec.sc.gov
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